Redhall House

14/12/2018

The Planning application for the renovation and conversion of Redhall House and the enabling
development of 2 detached dwelling houses has now been lodged with the CEC Planning
Department.

The main planning application is 18/09642/FUL and the application for listed building consent for the
conversion of Redhall House is 18/09641/LBC.

The closing date for comments is noted as 28 December on the CEC Planning Portal, although the
community council has been advised that this has been extended until 14 January 2019.

At the meeting on 22 October, the community voted unanimously to support the development. The
community council will be writing to the planning department in support of the development. Itis
important that individual residents, if they are happy with the proposals, also write to the Planning
Department advising them that you support the development.

You can submit your comments by simply going to the planning application 18/09642/FUL on the
council Planning Department portal and clicking on the Comments tab then the Make a Comment
tab. The link to the application is below:

https://citydev-portal.edinburgh.gov.uk/idoxpa-web/applicationDetails.do?
activeTab=details&keyVal=PHQBZHEWHS8T0O
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